
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 

  

Dear Parents/Guardians and Students,      May 31st, 2021 
 
The Haliburton Kawartha Pine Ridge District Health Unit recommends youth 12 to 17 years 
of age get the COVID-19 vaccine. 
 
Vaccinating youth protects them from: 

• Being infected with COVID-19 

• Getting sick from COVID-19 

• Spreading COVID-19 to others 
 

Youth 12 to 17 years of age are now able to book an appointment for a free first dose of the 

Pfizer-BioNTech vaccine at one of the Health Unit’s mass immunization clinics. 

 

There will also be “youth only immunization clinics” during the weeks of June 14th and June 21st. 

These clinics will be for youth 12 to 17 years old ONLY and occur as follows: 

 

Campbellford Curling Club June 21, 27 

Cobourg Community Centre June 14, 20, 27 

Fenelon Falls Community Centre June 25 

Lindsay Exhibition June 15, 17, 19, 22 

Minden SG Nesbitt Memorial Arena June 26 

 

Visit COVID-19 vaccines for youth or call the Provincial Vaccine Booking Line at  1-833-943-3900 

to book an appointment. 

Your primary care provider or local pharmacies may provide vaccinations for youth. Contact 

these providers directly for more information. 

 

Please use these links for more information or call the School Health Team at the Health 

Unit at 1-866-888-4577 ext. 1508. 

 

• Watch the HKPR Health Unit Video about COVID-19 Vaccines  

• Visit the HKPR COVID-19 website 

• Kids Health First Website 

 

https://covid-19.ontario.ca/covid-19-vaccines-youth
tel:+18339433900
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=dr8rMhgJCow
https://www.hkpr.on.ca/covid-19/
https://kidshealthfirst.ca/

